
Date: 12 August 2025

Subject: Change of Brake Caliper Specification – SAF Axles

Effective from the 1st of September 2025, calipers supplied on SAF axles
will be fitted with the with SBS 19 brake caliper as the standard
specification.

This change has been initiated by WABCO ending production of the
PAN19 caliper earlier in the year.

The SBS 19 is a proven, lightweight and robust braking solution. As part
of SAF’s ongoing commitment to product performance, it o�ers
improved serviceability, with an ease of maintenance and reduced total
cost of ownership.

It is important to note that due to stock rotation timings, there may be
some axle models supplied with the old PAN19 caliper.

Change effective: 1st September 2025
Previous caliper: WABCO PAN 19
New caliper: SBS 19

Important: The SBS19 caliper is not a replacement for the PAN19
caliper in service.

The WABCO PAN19 caliper will still be available as an aftermarket spare
part.

Spare parts, technical documentation and service training on the SBS 19
caliper will be available through our normal channels.

If you have any questions regarding this change or require further
technical details, please contact our team at (09) 9807300 or
cs@transpecs.co.nz

What is different?
4 kg Lighter
Lining area is larger (12 cm
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